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The renowned mathematician and distinguished Professor Chukka Ramaiah visited the
department of Management Studies and interacted with faculty members and students about
latest applications of mathematics in business on 19-12-2018.  He also provided valuable
advice on career enhancement to faculty members and importance of character at work places
to students.


